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Committee of the Whole Report 
For the Meeting of July 2, 2020 
 
 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: June 26, 2020 

From: Councillor Thornton-Joe  

Subject: Increase Arts In Public Places Committee Membership 

 
 
Background: 
 
The Art in Public Places allows for 5 members. There is a desire to ensure that there is diversity 
on the committee as well as a balance of current experienced members and as well, new 
members.  This is often difficult to achieve with 5 members. 
 
Motion: 
 
To amend the Terms of Reference for number of members to a minimum of 5 and a maximum of 
7. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Charlayne Thornton-Joe 
      
 
 
 
 
 


